
 

 

Activity News 

ICT Mahidol welcomed Professor Soonhoi Ha, Seoul National University 

during his visit for academic and research collaboration meeting 

 

On 19 December 2022 – Dr. Jidapa Kraisangka, Assistant Dean for Academic and 

Curriculum Development, together with Dr. Pawitra Liamruk, Program Chair of B.Sc. in 

Information and Communication Technology (ICT International Program), the Faculty of 

Information and Communication Technology, Mahidol University (ICT Mahidol), as the 

representatives of the Dean, welcomed Professor Soonhoi Ha, Seoul National University, 

Republic of Korea, during his visit for academic and research collaboration meeting. On this 

occasion, both parties discussed various forms of cooperation, such as student exchange 

programs, opportunities for further study in graduate programs, and future research 

collaborations, in Room AI 1 (MU AI Center), the Faculty of ICT, Salaya Campus. 
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